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Aft: Mr Gary L. Krupp
President

Pave the Way.Foundation
253 W 35Th St
15th Floor
New York, NY 10001-1907

Dear Mr. Krupp.

GREE;{ OtUHODOX PAfRJARCHATE

JEIWSALEM

I wish to write to you and to thank the Pave the Way Foundation and you
personally, for your eftorts in helping to defend religious freedom in the State of
Israel as well as elsewhere around the world.

In light of the many religious leaders and organizations, who have supported our
efforts, Pave the Way Foundation and your personal action has distinguished
yourselves as true movers and defenders of religious freedom through sincere
committed action.

Your work has been very effective in helping to move forward the various affairs
of our Greek Orthodox Patriarchate of Jerusalem.

The protection of religious freedom to all is a principle that must be defended for
the sake of stability and the sake of the international religious community.

Thank you again for all you have done, and please send our personal regards to
your wife Meredith.

With best regards,

With our Best Wishes and Patriarchal Blessings,

THEOPHILOS III
Patriarch of Jerusalem

Jerusalem

Tuesday, Septcl'nber 25, 2007


